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January 12, 2023

Louise Carroll, partner and co-chair of Katten's Affordable Housing and Community Development 
practice, will serve as a panelist during the "Past and Future of the 421A Property Tax 
Exemption" session at 3:40 p.m. (ET) on Thursday, January 12.

Learn more about New York City Property Tax CLE 2023.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Louise Carroll
+1.212.940.8767
louise.carroll@katten.com
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